October 10, 2023  The Midwest Fjord Horse Club board meeting

Called to order at 7:00 p.m. by club president, Karen Hanson
In attendance:  Karen Hanson, Karen Carlson, Sue Plein, Marissa Kramer
Agenda:
Board approved September minutes
Marissa shared feedback on the Fun Show:
   Participants look forward to next year!
   Spectators loved it...fun to watch!
   Liked location
   In favor of September show
   There were 6 or 7 youth participating!
   Suggestions for future classes:  husband or significant other and stall decorating
   Folks liked the in-hand classes and walk-trot being most popular
   Fairground people were great to work with
   Marissa agreed to chair 2024 Fun Show and to secure date
Discussion of Spring Membership Meeting and Clinic.  
   Mon Cheval in Cannon Falls was mentioned as possible site
   Driving demos for clinic topic  
Rebuilding website to include:
   Events
   Forms
   Show bills
   Stripe
   Photos
   Links to fjord products
   New official logo
Next meeting November 14, 7:00 pm
Adjourn 7:50
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